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27th October 2020 
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 20/10/17.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
I'd like to request the number of call-outs (that is, the number of times an 
ambulance has been dispatched) to the site of the former barracks outside 
Folkestone, commonly referred to as Napier Barracks, but also sometimes: 
Burgoyne Barracks, Sir John Moore Barracks, Risborough Barracks and 
Somerset Barracks. The address for the barracks is North Road.  
Please provide the number of call-outs with a breakdown by date and time, up 
to and including the most recent day available from your records at the time 
the request is dealt with. 
 

Week of year Nos of call-outs 

39 <10 

40 <10 

41 <10 

42 <10 

43 <10 

 

• All values provided are from 21st September 2020 up to and including 18th 
October 2020. 

• Values provided are based on a search of the locations: "Napier Barrack", 
"Shorncliffe Camp", "Burgoyne Barrack", "Sir John Moore Barrack", 
"Risborough Barrack", "Somerset Barrack". As well as a search of the 
following postcode: "CT20 3HF". 

• Please note that not all cases may be identified if this has not been recorded 
and not every case will be directly associated with the barracks e.g. a civilian 
related call-out on the road outside the barracks. 

• Values provided will include all callouts associated with the addresses and 
postcodes stated above. 
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• We are unable to provide a breakdown of callouts by date and time as this 
would be too patient identifiable. Therefore, we have provided the number of 
callouts by week during the time period stated. 

• Please note that for figures that are less than 10 we are unable to provide the 
exact number as it may be identifiable to individuals. 

 
 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
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